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first put into place and should have been abolished when Government stated it would support 
the removal of Radio Caps in 2006. 

Radio forms part of Artist income streams and profitable radio businesses should be required 
to pay artists fairly and equitably for their artwork. Australian Artists considerably underpaid 
compared to the commercial rates paid elsewhere in the world. 
 
Artists deserve ‘Fair Pay for Radio Play’ and we urge this Committee to ensure radio 
broadcasters negotiate fair licenses that reflect the real value of the artworks being licensed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Christine Schloithe 
CEO MusicSA 
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